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Dear Candidate,

The start of the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) was in 1960 when
Rachel Carson published her attack on the indiscriminate use of pesticides. In
1970 they asked to receive money and supplies to help the environment not
be filled with pollution. The EPA would have the capacity to do research on
important pollutants irrespective of the media in which they appear, and on the
impact of these pollutants on the total environment. The EPA is a real
champion when it comes to holding polluters accountable for making
communities sick that are historically disadvantaged. Reduces waste and
helps clean up when harmful substances pollute our land! That includes waste
from landfills, fossil fuel power plants, and so much more. We want to help the
world we live in by planting more trees and flowers in parks and fields. We will
go around to beaches and parks and pick up the trash to recycle it. As a group
we would work with the EPA to do all of this.

Sincerely,

Ryan Sellers


